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ESTIMATED ADDITIONAL OPERATING BUDGET IMPACT (dollars in thousands) 
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Total  NFI   

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 
Relates to: SB 37, SB 57, SB 58, SB 124, SB 201, SB 211 HB 39, HB 51, HB 56, HB 162, HB 262 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Requested From 
Regulation & Licensing Department 
 
There was not sufficient time permitted to receive responses in time for the first committee hearing. This 
FIR will be updated when responses are received. 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of the Memorial 
 
House Memorial 119 tasks the legislative interim committee of economic and rural development 
to study the availability and distribution of liquor licenses; and to develop draft legislation for the 
next legislative session to remedy discrepancies and inequities found by the study. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
There is no known fiscal impact. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
House Memorial 119 tasks the legislative interim committee of economic and rural development 
to study the availability and distribution of liquor licenses and to develop draft legislation for the 
next legislative session to remedy discrepancies and inequities found by the study. 
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RELATIONSHIP 
 
HM 119 relates to SB 58, SB 124, SB 201, HB 39, HB 51, HB 56, HB 162, HB 262, and HB 296 
in that they amend the Liquor Control Act. 
 
JMA/sb/jle               


